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INTRODUCING RELIEVING PRINCIPAL BEC MAYBURY: 
 
Bec will relieve as Principal this term. For the last two and a half 
years she was Deputy Principal at Gunnedah High School. Prior to 
that Bec worked in Tamworth and Moree and she is looking forward 
to getting to know the students and their families of GS Kidd 
Memorial School. 
 

 
 RDA – FRIDAY 27th JULY: 

 
 

 

NAIDOC CELEBRATION AT GUNNEDAH SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL: 
Our students would like to thank the staff and students of Gunnedah South Public School for 
providing them with the opportunity to attend these celebrations.   
 

 
 

 

GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
WEEKLY BULLETIN  
Term 3 Week 2, 2018. 
37 Lincoln St, Gunnedah NSW 2380; P.O Box 316. 
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Thank you 
to the 
Quilt 

Group for 
the lovely 

quilts 
which 
were 

presented 
to the 

students 
at RDA 

last week. 
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The Invictus Games are an international adaptive sports event for wounded and ill 
servicemen and women, both active duty and veteran. The Games celebrate the healing 
power of sport to inspire recovery, support rehabilitation and generate a wider 
understanding and respect for those who serve their country. 
As an extension of the work done by our students, application was made for tickets to the 
Invictus Games. We have been successful in obtaining fourteen tickets and limited support 
staff tickets to attend the Games.  
Invitations will be extended to fourteen students from the Girls’ and Boys’ Clubs, to 
participate in the excursion to Sydney on Monday 22nd October and returning on 
Wednesday 24th October. 
The cost for each student will be $100 which will be a contribution towards the total cost of 
the excursion. The costs include accommodation, meals, bus travel and tickets to the 
Invictus Games competition day. Fundraising events are being planned to support our 
students. 
The invitation to selected students from our Girls’ and Boys’ Clubs will be extended very 
soon.  
Marg Amos and Karen Hobson,   (Organising Teachers).   
   
*************************************************************************** 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
 

Education week will be celebrated in week 3 of this term (6th -10th August). This year’s 

theme is “Today’s Schools Creating Tomorrow’s World”.   On Friday 10th August G S 

Kidd students and staff will be attending the Combined Celebration in the Gunnedah High 
School Gymnasium at 11am. 
Bec Maybury. 

 
***************************************************************************

CALENDAR: 
 

02/08/18 Thursday  AECG Meeting Gunnedah HS 
07/08/18 Tuesday   Multi Sports Day Tamworth Sports Dome 
10/08/18 Friday Education Week Celebration Gunnedah Town Hall from 11am 
29/08/18 Wednesday  Annual Review  Meeting – from 9:30am 
06/09/18 Thursday  Speakfest Carroll PS 
06/09/18 Thursday  Teddy Bears’ Picnic 11am to 1pm 
    

 

 
“Tell me and I forget. Teach me and I remember. Involve me and I learn.”  

- Benjamin Franklin 
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                                    Student Merit Awards 

Week 2, Term 3, 2018 

PBL Focus:  SAFE, RESPONSIBLE, RESPECTFUL.  Congratulations to 

Aidan Ellery for completing BRONZE LEVEL 

Room 1: Damian Bindley: For modelling safe practices for his classmates. 

Room 2: Lochlan Head:  For making good choices in class. 

Room 3: Ally Whelan - For being respectful, caring and kind during group 

work activities in the classroom. 

Room 4: Aidan Ellery: For helping to get the classroom ready every morning.  

Room 5: Alex Rodstrom: For excellent work in his Maths program. 
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